Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

Lunch Menu: Beef Taco, Mexican Beans, Small Salad

If students who travel to the high school for 6th period have Athletic Bags, Equipment, or

instruments, they should take these items at 7:45 to their 5th period classroom to stay for the
day. At the end of 5th period, students will take these items with them to get on the bus to go to
the high school.

Students - Please be sure to check your email at least daily. \We will send important
information via email to students and we expect you to read it.

Are you interested in representing our student body by being a member of the
Student Government Association? If so, pick up an information packet from Mrs.
Newman in room 304 starting today. Completed packets will be due Friday, August 15th.
Email Mrs. Newman or Mrs. Orrick for more details.

If you are riding the bus home with another student, you will need to turn in a Bus
Note signed by your parent or guardian by 2nd period to the front office. We must be able
to verify your note by calling your parent before it will be approved.

The Snack Shack will be open throughout the day during class change. It is located
in the concession stand next to the gym. All items are $1. Purchasing items from the

snack shack does not excuse you from being late to class. Have your money and your
choices ready when you get to the window so you can be served as quickly as possible.

Anyone wishing to wrestle this season...mandatory wrestling tryouts will be next week Monday
Aug 11, Tuesday Aug 12, and Thursday Aug 14 330-530 at CCRA. You will need a completed

physical. See Coach Barlow in Room 310 for a physical form and more info.

Students, our cafeteria has a Share Cart available during lunch!
If you have unopened fruit, vegetables, or drinks that you don't want, don't throw them
away - place them on the Share Cart instead! This helps reduce waste and gives other




students a chance to enjoy something extra. Be kind, share what you don't need, and
take what you'll eat!
Look for the Share Cart in the cafeteria starting today!

e Please listen carefully to the following safety announcement: A fire can breakout with little
or no warning. The more prepared you are, the safer you will be. Know your emergency
evacuation routes at school and at home. Don’t Forget to identify a secondary evacuation
route in case your primary route is not available.

Happy Birthday to Natalie Bagley!

Thought of the day:

“There is always time to make right what is wrong.”

Have a Magnificent Monday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



